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18th December 1984 

Dear Richard, 

I am enclosing my version of the discussions last Monday 
10th December. I would plan to send the document or something 
like this out to the Haemophilia Centre Directors and would be 
grateful for your comments as soon as possible. I understand 
that articles in newspapers are due and the Lancet Editorial 
should be out on 29th December. If you have any comments please 
let me know by letter or telephone as soon as possible. 

With best wishes for Christmas and the New Year, 

Yours sincerely, 
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